Empire Electric Association, Inc.

Page 2

Empire elecTric association, inc.

P. O. Box K

Cortez, CO  81321

Phone 565-4444

Fax 564-4404
Press Release
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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE


Towaoc, Colo. – Notification of a Planned Outage
Occasionally, Empire Electric schedules maintenance that involves a planned outage.  One of Empire Electric’s substations serving the Towaoc, Colorado area is scheduled for maintenance.  To accomplish this task successfully and safely, there will be a short outage lasting approximately two hours on Thursday, January 12, 2017, from 3:00 a.m. to 5:00 a.m.  This outage will affect all of Empire Electric’s members living in or near Towaoc and the surrounding area.

A second outage is required to complete this substation maintenance.  It is scheduled two weeks later on Thursday, January 26, 2017, from 3:00 a.m. to 5:00 a.m. 

This maintenance is required to provide the safe, reliable service that our members warrant.

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your patience.  It is suggested that any critical systems you may have running be powered down and any safeguards for backing up computers be implemented before the scheduled outage time. 
This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer.
If you wish to file a Civil Rights Discrimination Complaint Form, found online at http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html, or at any USDA office, or call (866) 632-9992 to request the form. You may also write a letter containing all of the information requested in the form. Send your completed complaint form or letter to us by mail at U.S. Department of Agriculture, Director, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 20250-9410, by fax (202) 690-7442 or email at program.intake@usda.gov.
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